Debra Thompson

From: Kellii Wood <kellii2005@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, November 14, 2020 4.56 PM
To: Assembly

Subject: Potential Masking Mandate

Borough Assembly and Mayar,

Please consider adopting an indoor masking mandate for our local municipality until we at least get through the
holidays.

My children enjoy doing in-person school and hope to continue doing so this year. Our daily Alaskan positive cases
continue to break records each day and hospitalizations are going up.

Please consider listening to the advice of our local, State, and Federal experts and pass a temporary mask mandate.
Thank you for your time.
Sincerely,

Kellii, Karsten, Kaija, and Mia Wood



